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INQUIRY – Feasibility of undergrounding the transmission infrastructure for renewable energy 
projects We are a beef cattle and sheep farmers in the Yaven Creek area. The Humelink line will 
go through the Darlow area and I am concerned about the following.  

• Fire Risk & Fighting Fires  
• Diminished regional development (overhead lines make areas less desirable to live)  
• Agricultural Impacts  
• Environmental Impacts  
• Visual Amenity  
• Industrialisation of Landscape  
• Future Duplication of Lines  
• Potential Health Problems We previously went through a fire that was very damaging to the 
area and the power lines were a hinderance to the fighting of the fire.  

I advocate for the lines go underground  

Thanking you  

 




